
Donate to the Textbook Assistance Fund

“[The Textbook Assistance Fund] helped me greatly. I wouldn't have been able to get any textbooks I
needed for any of my classes due to my income. Without it I would have failed classes because I wouldn't
have been able to read any of the material.”

Sophomore first-generation student-athlete

George Fox is a private college, so if students can pay to enroll, they can certainly pay for their books, right?
Not necessarily. Click this link to see stories of students who would have benefited from help buying course
materials.

For some students, purchasing textbooks can make the difference between a college education and dropping
out of college. The Textbook Assistance Fund has been created to provide assistance to undergraduate
students who cannot purchase required textbooks or course materials due to financial hardship.

We invite you to donate to the Textbook Assistance Fund. One faculty member contributed a portion of
royalties, turning income from book sales into funds that enable students to acquire textbooks. Contributions
can be made via the following methods:

● Online One-time Gifts or Monthly Payroll Deduction:
○ Go to giving.georgefox.edu and click the “Employee Giving” button at the top right
○ Select the “Employee Giving Form” button
○ Fill out the form, choosing “Textbook Assistance Fund” in the ‘Designation’ list

● Give by mail:
○ Please make all checks payable to George Fox University with “Textbook Assistance Fund” in

the memo line
○ Do NOT include a specific student’s name on the check
○ Send to:

George Fox University
414 N. Meridian St. #6256
Newberg, OR 97132

Contact Cheri Hampton (champton@georgefox.edu) if you have questions about the Textbook Assistance
Fund.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VjtVSp4to5Ch5I3oWkFhiimDNRpUfdjozT2c6gyc590/edit?usp=sharing
http://giving.georgefox.edu
mailto:champton@georgefox.edu

